
 

 
   

 

 
The Richmond Board of Education acknowledges and thanks the First Peoples of the hən̓q̓əmin̓əm̓ (hun-ki-meen-um) language 

group on whose traditional and unceded territories we teach, learn and live. 
 

Dear Families, 

As we head into the final week of school, we want to take a moment to thank you for a wonderful year of learning, 

growth, and community. It’s hard to believe the last week of the school year is already here! 

We had a wonderful past week, with lots of fun year end activities taking place, and we were especially excited to 

celebrate our Grade 7 students at their Farewell Assembly. Stella, Lionel, Kayden and Araceli did a wonderful job 

addressing the audience and reflecting on their past, present, and future. Congratulations to all our Grade 7 students 

and families on this special milestone. Scroll down for pictures of this and some more of our fun events this week! 

A friendly reminder to please ensure your child takes home all of their personal belongings before the last day of 

school. This includes indoor shoes, water bottles, school supplies, and anything else they may have brought over 

the school year. Also, please take a moment to check our Lost and Found table, located near the main entrance. 

Any unclaimed items will be donated after the school year ends. 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Warmly, 
Ms. Zvi and Ms. Sood 

Week-at-a-Glance for the week of June 23rd to 26th 2025 

Monday 23 Talent show rehearsals 
Tuesday 24 Div 1 to the pool 
Wednesday 25 McKinney’s Got Talent Show at 1 pm  
Thursday 26 Last Day of School for Students 

Hot lunch 
Recognition assembly at 1 pm  
Learning Summary (report card) published on MyEd 

Friday 27 NO SCHOOL -Happy summer break!!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The School District is Hiring Noon Hour Supervisors! 
Do you know someone who would be a great addition to our school community? We are looking for noon hour supervisors to join our team starting in 
September 2025. This is a great opportunity for individuals who enjoy working with children and want to contribute to a safe and positive school 
environment. 
If you enjoy working with children and want to contribute to a safe and positive school environment, we want you to apply to the noon hour supervisor 
position on Make a Future. 
 

https://makeafuture.applytoeducation.com/Applicant/jobposting/jobdetails.aspx?JOB_POSTING_ID=4fb2bfd2-5316-40ff-b597-42683ba2e7b9&PAGE=1&locale=en&maf=1&sReferer=MAFFEEDSCHOOLBOARDS&_gl=1%2aifdhlh%2a_gcl_au%2aMjA0MTExMDc0Ny4xNzQ2NDg0ODk1%2a_ga%2aMjA3MTQxNzE5MC4xNzIxODM5MDMw%2a_ga_LMRZ45EB06%2aczE3NDkwNzQwODMkbzcwJGcwJHQxNzQ5MDc0MDg4JGo1NSRsMCRoODExNTQ0NzMw#_ga=2.161770364.1942255413.1749074084-2071417190.1721839030


 

 
   

 

Photos of the Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Ms. Madeline’s Class had their Writer’s Picnic 

 
Divisions 5 – 9 went swimming! 

Division 8 

 

 



 

 
   

 

 
 

Division 1 Artwork 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Congratulations to our Grade 7s 

 
 
Fun at the Grade 7 Photo Booth! 



 

 
   

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Memories with our previous teachers… 

 

Gardening Link: 
Click here! 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/11yL6EeIobgCkAnSULtpA9H0riEUwqKXl/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=116717287640031495432&rtpof=true&sd=true

